
CITY OF YAMHILL 
NOTICE OF STATE REVENUE SHARING POSSIBLE USE HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held before the City of Yamhill City Council, Wednesday, May 10th at 
6:30 PM in the City Hall Council Chambers, 205 S. Maple Street, Yamhill, Oregon and via 
Zoom for consideration of the possible use of State Revenue Sharing funds. Any resident may 
appear in-person or via Zoom and an opportunity will be given to comment on the 2023-24 
possible use of State Revenue Sharing funds. 

The notice of the meeting will be provided on the City’s website www.cityofyamhill.org 

Please use the below link to join the webinar. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89713141102?pwd=N0dRY3plNDV6QU1qQ3Y4Vis1bUR0Zz09 
 
Please use one of the following phone numbers: 
+1 (346) 248 7799 or +1 (669) 444 9171   
 
Webinar ID: 897 1314 1102 
Passcode: 041849 
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